
Academic
Scholarship
ENTRY INTO YEARS 5 TO 11 2026



Academic Scholarship
Internal and external students entering Years 5 to 11 in 2026 are eligible to apply for our Academic 
Scholarship. Applicants are required to sit the Australian Council for Education Research (ACER) 
examination, which is held at the School on Saturday 1 February 2025.

Applications Close 
Thursday 16 January 2025, 11.30pm CDT

ACER Examination 
Saturday 1 February 2025 at St Peter’s Girls’ School

St Peter’s Girls’ School

APPLICATION PROCESS

1.  Academic Scholarship applications must be completed via the ACER website to register for the examination. 
	   To begin the application please click on the relevant Year Level link on our Scholarships page.

2.	  Payment of the non-refundable application fee is to be completed online.

 3.  Following completion of your daughter’s application, please provide the School with a copy of the following   
      supporting documentation:

•	 Copy of the two most recent academic reports

•	 Most recent NAPLAN 

•	 Other relevant supporting documentation (e.g. evidence of achievement in academic competitions)

Please email the documents to enrolments@stpetersgirls.sa.edu.au  
or mail to Enrolments Office, St Peter’s Girls’ School, PO Box 1185, Kensington Gardens SA 5068

4.  Details for the ACER examination day will be provided to families upon completion of your application. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

•	 The scholarship will be awarded on the understanding that the recipient will complete her schooling at  
St Peter’s Girls; however, the continuation of the scholarship is subject to the recipient making good  
academic progress, contributing to the life of the School and displaying conduct of a high standard.  

•	 The scholarship examination questions are determined and marked by the Australian Council for Educational 
Research.

•	 Scholarships are offered on the merit of each applicant and their performance in the examination. The 
Scholarship remission amount will apply to tuition fees only.

•	 The offered percentage of reduced tuition fees is final and is at the full discretion of the Principal. 

•	 In the event that applicants successfully apply for more than one scholarship at St Peter’s Girls, the School will 
only award one scholarship per student.

•	 Please contact the Enrolments Office via enrolments@stpetersgirls.sa.edu.au or (08) 8334 2215 if you require 
assistance with your application.


